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Sensitivity: Confidential 

Good Morning, 

It is in fact Robert Cauldwell Wilson, I am away working on another job but if you require further help please e-mail me and I 
will ring you directly. 

Anthony Tenison 

From: Baker, Prof R.i ...................... C:ode-7,~- ..................... i 
Sent: 28 November 2U05-OS~:z~-4 ......................................... " 
To: Tenison, Anthony 
Subject: RE: Op Rochester 
Importance: High 
Sensitivity: Confidential 

Dear Mr Tension 

Can you tell me which Wilson you are referring to? I have 10 Wilson patients recorded, and need more information to identify 
which one is of interest. 

The Cunningham I have identified is Arthur Cunningham, who died 26 September 1998. I hope this is the right person. 

Richard Baker 

i ......... i oa-e- , ........ i i .................................... J 

From:" ......................................................................................... C6-de-A- ......................................................................................... i 
Sent: 11 November 2005 09:43 

Subject: RE: Op Rochester 

Dear Professor Baker, 

I wonder if in the first instance you would be able to mark you report as a "draft." This will allow us and Counsel to digest and 
discuss with you its contents at a later stage. I am as always very grateful for your time in what I have no doubt is an 
extremely busy schedule. 

Kind regards 

Anthony 

From: Baker, Prof R.[ ..................... C-ode-A ...................... i 
Sent: 31 October 2005 12:41 



RBA100192-0002 

To: Tenison, Anthony 
Subject: RE: Op Rochester 

Dear Mr Tension 

Thanks for your message. I will need to go back to my report and give careful thought to the question you have raised. It 
should be possible to complete this before the end of November as you request, and I will forward a response directly to you. 
Please do contactme if there is any delay. 

All the best 

Richard Baker 

i 
= 

From: i ......................................................................................... C:-o d-e -A ........................................................................................ " 

Sent: 31 October 2005 10:48 

To:i Code A Cc:[ ........................................................................................ , 
Subject: Op Rochester 

Dear Professor Baker, 

You may recall we have met previously with regard to Operation Rochester and the enquiries being conducted by Hampshire 
Police at the Gosport War Memorial Hospital. A file has now been passed to the CPS and is being reviewed by Treasury 
Counsel. They have asked if you are able to expand upon the comment in your statement that the patients might have 
recovered had they not been given opiates. Of particular note are the cases of CUNNINGHAM and WILSON and to ascertain 
if your comments extend to these particular patients. 

I fully appreciate that this will take some time for you to review and whether or not you are able make comment as asked. I 
would be grateful if you would have time to consider these matters by the end of November. Of course please feel free to 
contact me or DS Roy Stephenson at any time. 

I trust life is treating you well, 

Kind regards 

Anthony Tenison 

This electronic message contains information from Hampshire Constabulary which may be legally privileged and confidential. Any opinions expressed may be 
those of the individual and not necessarily the Hampshire Constabulary. 
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